Focus Group/Interview at the Rowley Public Library
Two focus groups were scheduled, one on Thursday the 27th of July @ 6 pm, and the second held on Friday the 28th @ 1 pm. The Thursday session became an interview when only one teen showed up (a regular volunteer). Friday’s session attracted 6 young people. They were advertised in the library and in the newspaper, as well as on our web site. In addition, I sent letters to about 25 kids who applied for a page vacancy last winter, and emailed trustees & Friends of the Library who have children in the target age range. The following questions were discussed:

Overview: How can the RPL better serve young people?

1. Why do teens like/dislike the library?

2. What is good/bad about the physical and virtual space of RPL?

3. What can the RPL do specifically to assist teens in the following areas:

a. School projects

b. Social gathering space

c. Collection

d. Staff 

e. Programs : Workshops/classes/clubs

f. Other

4. What other organizations in town offer constructive things for young people to do when not in school?

a. Why are they popular? 

b. Can we collaborate with them?

5. How can young people get involved with the library? 

6. How can the library best communicate with young people about its programs and services?

